
December 5, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Daniel R. Moll 

Deputy Staff Director 

Committee on Government Reform and Oversight 

2157 Rayburn House Office Building 

House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Mr. Moll: 

 

I would like to thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to meet with Tom Samoluk and 

me on December 3, 1997.  We appreciate your interest and ready willingness to assist us in 

completing our work in a timely manner.  As we noted at the meeting, your proactive monitoring of 

our progress has already had a positive impact. 

 

Again, thank you for all of your assistance.  It was a pleasure meeting you on Wednesday and I look 

forward to continuing to work with you.  Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions, 

comments or require additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


